St. Edmund’s Year 6 Parent Curriculum Map
Summer 1 2019

This half term the focus will be on revision in preparation for SATs. 
We will be working in lessons and in Saturday Boosters using SATs style questions to practice our timings so that the children feel fully prepared to take the tests in May. 
We would appreciate your support at home with further revision over the next few weeks. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The children will continue to have spelling and other homework each week. They will also need to continue reading nightly to an adult and to discuss what they have read. 
In addition to this homework, I have compiled a list of websites that will aid in the children’s revision through a range of games, practice questions and activities. 
I hope that this information is helpful. Thank you for your continued support. 

www.multiplication.com/games
www.icteachers.co.uk/children/children_sats.htm
www.bbc.co.uk/schools/spellits/index.shtml
www.cgpbooks.co.uk/online_rev/ks2choice.asp
www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/ks2/english/
www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/ks2/maths/
www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/7-11years/
www.mathplayground.com/games.html
www.satspapers.org/ks2english2016onwards.htm
www.bbc.co.uk/education/topics/zprrd2p 

www.teachingtables.co.uk/

www.satspapers.org.uk/Page.aspx?TId=5
www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk/
